

NWGIA



March 23, 2021

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman c/o Dominic Sims, CEO
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Bryant,

The Northwest Georgia Inspectors Association is pleased to endorse David Spencer as At-Large Director. NWGIA feels Mr. Spencer has done an exemplary job moving ICC forward to meet the challenges of ensuring building safety and we would like for him to continue to serve.

Thank you for your consideration of our letter of endorsement.

Sincerely,

Tim Forbes, CBO

Jim Forte

President

Northwest Georgia Inspectors Association